
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

                              J Vaccari, Assistant PFRD Fire Chief 

 SUBJECT: Acknowledge Receipt of Grant from CenterPoint 
Energy for the Fire Department 

         DATE:        July 15, 2024 

 
Background:  
 
CenterPoint Energy gives back to the communities it serves through its Community Safety Grant 
program.  The City of Princeton applied for and was awarded a grant in the amount of $2,000.  The 
grant will be used to purchase structural gloves for the firefighters. 
 
A representative from CenterPoint Energy presented the check to the Department on July 9 at train-
ing. 
 
The City and the Department are grateful for this grant award. 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the attached resolution acknowledging receipt of 
the grant from CenterPoint Energy. 
 
 
 


